
Terrie O'Connor Realtors Young Professional Connection (YPC)

Organizes Thanksgiving Food Drive 2014

Terrie O'Connor Realtors Young Professional Connection

(YPC) recently organized a Thanksgiving Food Drive in order to

collect canned goods and donations for those less fortunate.  Two car

loads of collected items were dropped off at the Center for Food

Action in Mahwah, New Jersey in time for Thanksgiving.

Terrie O'Connor Realtors YPC is an organization consisting

of sales representatives and business professionals working

throughout the company's eight offices in Northern New Jersey.

Terrie O'Connor Realtors YPC has a goal of working together as a

group in an effort to promote a positive business environment while

helping the community.  Their recent food drive involved getting

donations from the entire company, which consists of approximately

three hundred sales associates.

For more information about the Center For Food Action, visit www.cfanj.org or call the 

Mahwah Branch at 201-529-2029. For more information about Terrie O'Connor Realtors Young 

Professional Connection (YPC), please visit www.tocr.com or email ypc@tocr.com. 

Pictured above:  Zachary Lisella and Juliana Sullivan, Sales Associates at Terrie O'Connor 

Realtors


